
 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear Families,  

 

Academy Harvest Celebration Assembly 
 

Your child/children have watched an online Academy Harvest Celebration 
Assembly this morning. Due to the current situation, it was not possible to have 
a school celebration as we usually do. 
 

However, part of this celebration is that we encourage the children to make 
donations of food for those less fortunate in our community.  

We cannot receive these in school this year but any kind donations can be 
taken to The Forge, who continue to work tirelessly in Scunthorpe to support 
the homeless.  
  
In addition to donating foodstuffs, there are other ways in which it is possible to 
support them which may be preferable for you. Please see the information 
below if you wish to do so.  
 

Online donation     Email:talktous.forgeproject@gmail.com  
If you would prefer not to donate online, you can also make a donation by 
sending a cheque or cash. 

Text giving service 
Please text the number 70085. Use our short code FORGE followed by the 
amount you wish to donate e.g. FORGE10 to donate £10. (standard network 
rate applies plus the amount you wish to donate). 

How to find us 

Cottage Beck Road, Scunthorpe, North Lincolnshire, DN16 1UB, Tel: 01724 
276742, 
 

Our academy is proud to support our local community and we thank you in 
anticipation of your support for them too. 
 

With very best regards, 
 

M Vickers 
 

Principal 

 


